
 

 

  

 

Children in the Workplace 
 

 

 

 

 

The presence of young children in the workplace on a regular basis can cause difficulty and 

awkwardness for co-workers and other members of the campus community. While an occasional 

emergency may arise when a parent would have to bring a child to work for a limited period of 

time, the college does not expect this to occur on a regular basis, especially given the concern for 

possible injuries and accidents to the children and for the college’s responsibility in the event of 

an accident or injury. 
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